
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 18th February 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Half term is now upon us, and I would say a very well deserved half term too for all staff and students. 
 
Students will be leaving on time tonight, with the arrival of Storm Eunice. Please stay safe tonight as the storm moves 
through. 
 
With Half Term next week and a PD Day on 28th February 2022, school will reopen on Tuesday 1st March 2022. Thank 
you for your ongoing support in driving standards across the school. Please have a restful week. We look forward to a new 
term full of exciting opportunities for our community – Thank you to Max Turner in Yr8 for this inspirational image. 

   Miss Julie Johnson 
Head of School 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

Year 7 Parents’ Evening 

Please be aware that Year 7 parents evening will be online on Thursday 3rd March 2022. The details have been sent 
out. If you have not received them please do not hesitate to let the school know. 

Mr Tom Peevor- Shrewsbury Town in the Community 

Tom will be leaving us today to move into a new role with Shrewsbury Town in the Community. Tom has mentored 
many students since being here and has developed our girls football team. Tom will be a great loss to our school, but 
we wish him the very best for his future. 
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